
Update (April 16, 2021)

We’re excited to pass along recent good news from our Governor, Phil Scott, who rolled out some
very encouraging updates for vacationers coming to Vermont this summer.

Starting in early April, quarantining for cross-state travel was removed and all that will be needed is
a PCR test within 3 days of arrival for the unvaccinated. Anyone vaccinated does not require testing.
After June 1st, the state plans to remove all travel restrictions and the testing will not be required.

In addition, capacities for indoor and out will increase significantly, and anyone who is already
vaccinated doesn’t count toward the limitations.

Given the large number of children, we do intend, though, to still require the PCR test for all
unvaccinated even after the June 1st date. That said, we will continue to monitor things over the next
couple months, and depending on where things stand, we can always reevaluate.

You can read more details here on this link: https://www.vermontvacation.com/travel-restrictions

While we are not requiring vaccination, we do encourage it, and we’ll ask that you notify us via your
dashboard if you plan to be fully vaccinated by the time you arrive (form coming soon). How we
operate in a given week in regard to capacities for such things as indoor dining, the pool areas, etc.,
will depend on the number of vaccinated guests.

We will be supplying more information in your pre-arrival packet which is sent out three weeks prior
to your  visit (it will also be available online). We did want to update you now, though, on the
check-in and check-out policies. In an effort to limit contact between an incoming and outgoing
week of guests, we are changing the arrival time on the property to 3:00 P.M. And on Saturday
morning, guests need to check-out and depart by 10:00 A.M. Breakfast will be served as normal,
and a to-go lunch will be provided. If your arrival to Vermont is earlier in the day, let us know and we
can share with you some lovely spots to visit on Saturday prior to arrival.

- The Tyler Family

https://www.vermontvacation.com/travel-restrictions

